
European Software Association encouraged by recent developments on the future of the patent policy in Europe
Brussels, October 13th 2006- The European Software Association, the voice of European software industry welcomes the developments regarding the future of the patent policy in Europe. The European Software Association believes that software companies should be given the choice to implement the IPR protection system that best suits their business models, but that it is essential that all forms of IPR protection are accessible to the industry as a whole. 

Yesterday the  European Parliament showed its support for the Commission’s work on the future of the patent policy in Europe. The Association especially appreciated the MEPs’ acknowledgement that “an efficient, competitive and cost-effective patent system” is a prerequisite to the achievement of the Lisbon goals and that this system must be accessible to all entrepreneurs and innovators, whether individuals, SMEs or big companies. The Association also welcomed the Parliament’s support for EPLA and the Munich Convention, since these instruments will help to ensure that patents are more accessible and more cost-effective for large and small inventors that rely on patent protection, which will in turn enhance Europe’s competitiveness and ability to innovate in the coming years.

Today Commissioner McCreevy declared his commitment to propose that the Commission adopt a communication and action plan aimed at tackling the patent issues all in one approach, by the end of this year and his particular intention to tackle the jurisdictional issue so that we don’t have different courts in different countries delivering divergent interpretations on the same patented invention, so that businesses will no longer incur the expense involved in having effective patent protection across the Member States. As Commissioner McCreevy stated, “we cannot aspire to being the most competitive economy in the world if we don't find workable solutions to patent application and protection.”   
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